Planning Board Meeting

June 19, 2024

Attendees: Brad Taber, Sherry Habbershaw, Dom Spaccio, Amanda Gulini

Guests: Zachary Martz, Angel

Zachery Martz presented a proposal of a Bed & Breakfast/Inn. Many details involved and to be advised later. Mr. Martz was advised to get with the Water Shed for water and waste issues and then the Dept of Environmental Conservation for SEQR forms. Once he has those items completed to return to Board.

Tiny Homes: We will continue to work on at next month's meeting, we ran out of time at this meeting.

Next Meeting: July 17, 2024